
From: Stacy Jones  

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 10:38 PM 

To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 

Subject: Shoshone Management plan 

 

 who would like to give my comments. I have listened to 

the discussions at our  

Sweetwater Snowpokes/Jr Snowpokes snowmobile club. 

I am against the high -low elevation restrictions. Also, we want to be 

able to ride from November 1st to  

June 30. Thank you Lorin Jones 

 

Sent from my iPhone 




